SEMAGLUTIDE AND SUBSEMA.COM

Dear Healthcare Professional:

This is a brief overview intended for healthcare providers such as physicians, advanced nurse practitioners, physician
assistants and nurses.

I"d like to take a minute to talk to you about compounded sublingual Semaglutide in SubMagna™ HMW.

Due to the overwhelming demand for OZEMPIC® and WEGOVY® and the related shortages for these drugs worldwide,
I thought of how many pharmacies were jumping into compounding Semaglutide injectable medications that, in my
opinion, don’t have sufficient experience to do so safely.

I thought of the events of the past with the deadly fungal meningitis outbreak in 2012 due to non-sterile compounded
injectable medications and my concerns grew about a similar situation occurring now in the profession that I love. I felt
that there had to be a better way, a safer way, to compound this type of medication. To me, sublingual administration
seemed like a perfect fit.

I encourage you to go to www.subsema.com and watch the video housed there and wade through all the information
available to you through that website. After viewing, I encourage you to reach out to me at 609-465-0004 or
scott@reeffamilypharmacy.com

Thank you so much for your time. I look forward to hearing from you soon to talk about having this compounded
medication available for the patients you serve.

Sincerely.

.. A@ﬁﬂ%

Scott Reef, RPh/Owner WWW.pccarx.com/submagna
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OZEMPIC® and WEGOVY® are all registered trademarks of Novo Nordisk A/S. No compounded medication is reviewed by FDA for safety or efficacy. SubMagna™
HMW is a trademark of Kingdom Licensing.



